From: lan & Shelleena Thornton NG
Sent: September 28, 2018 8:33 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 55

Dear Law Amendments Committee,
| understand that Bill 55 has had Second Reading. | would like to express that | am a resident, tax payer, in the

Municipality of the District of West Hants (Brooklyn/Newport) and work in the town. | strongly support the
consolidation of West Hants and Windsor and really hope it will be passed for the benefit of all citizens and the business

sector. Together the area is much stronger.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,
lan Thornton

[ ]
[ ]
Newport, NS. I

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.





